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Mrs. Louise Haith- 

of the Senior 

Citizens Home in Hen- 
was visited Jan. 

by Mrs. Emma B. 
>y and her 

Idren, Mary S. Ellett 
William W. 

y- 

Mr. and Mrs. Walter 
Benton of Tarboro were 

guests Sunday of Mrs. S. 
M. Benton and Selby 
'Benton. 

Carolyn Shearin of 

Chapel Hill spent the 

weekend with her 

mother, Mrs. Roy V. 

Shearin. 
Mrs. Jeffrey Linker 

and son, Reid, returned 

to their home in Char- 

lotte on Monday after a 

visit with Mrs. Linker's 

parents, Mr. and Mrs. 

Stephen Daniel. 
Mr. and Mrs. Luther 

Lee have returned after 

spending last week at 

their mountain home 

near Boone. 

Wayne Moseley spent 
Sunday here with his 

mother, Mrs. Ellen S. 

Moseley. 
Mrs. Fitzhugh Read 

was in Raleigh last 

weekend for a visit with 

the Henry Reads. 
Phil Daniel was in 

Scottsdale, Ariz, last 

week to attend a 

National Sales Meeting 
for C. R. Bard Inc. 

surgical supply com- 

pany. 
Mrs. Jennene Allen of 

Portsmouth, Va., form- 
er Warrenton resident, 
was the weekend guest 
of Mrs. Ruth Bugg. 
Mrs. J. G. Ellis is a 

patient at Warren Nurs- 
ing Center while recov- 
ering from a broken 

arm. 

Mrs. R. H. Bright, 
Mrs. Ellen S. Moseley 
and Mrs. Ben U. Allen of 

Henderson spent Wed- 
nesday with their 

brother, Edwin Shearin, 
and Mrs. Shearin in 

Scotland Neck. 

Mrs. Anne R. Huntley 
of Reston, Va. spent the 
weekend with her 

mother, Mrs. Clyde E. 

Dr. and Mrs. Charles Henry Peete, Jr. of Durham 
announce the engagement of their daughter, Nancy 
Garland Peete, to Edwin Chatfield Simon, son of 
Mr. and Mrs. William Joseph Simon of Kensington, 
Md. Vows will be exchanged March 24 at an 8 p. m. 
ceremony at St. Philip's Episcopal Church. The 
bride-elect attended Hollins College and graduated 
from the University of North Carolina at Chapel 
Hill. She is associate director of ABC Sports and 
belongs to the New York City Junior League. Her 
fiance is an honors graduate of Syracuse Univer- 
sity and is producer and associate director of ABC 
Sports. 

Rodwell, and visited her 

father, Clyde Rodwell, 
at Warren Nursing Cen- 
ter. 
Mrs. Huntley's 

daughter, Mrs. William 

Hughes, and grand- 
daughter, Katheiine, 
of Chapel Hill were here 
on Sunday. 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas 

Watson were in 

Albemarle lastjgeekend 
for a visit withfMrs. 
Watson's brother, Don- 
nell Creech, Mrs. 

Creech and Jeff. 

Mr. and Mrs. Spencer 
Scott of Raleigh were 
weeekend guests of Mrs. 
Spencer Scott, Sr. 
Mrs. Brad Carroll and 

children, Brad, Jr. and 

Jodie, visited Mrs. 
Carroll's mother, Mrs. 
J. E. Hudson, in Wilson 
last weekend. 
Mrs. J. B. Bobbitt and 

Mrs. Page Perkinson 

spent several days re- 

cently with the Branch 
Bobbitts' in Stone 
ville. For the weekend, 
Mrs. Bobbitt, was the 

guest of the Sam 

Arringtons in Raleigh. 
Guests of Mr. and 

Mrs. Cal White and 

daughters this weekend 
were their former neigh- 
bors, Mr. and Mrs. Ken 
Yang, of Cary. 
Mrs. W. P. Raiford 

was a Saturday visitor 
in the home of Mr. and 
Mrs. Bignall Jones. 
Mrs. Robert Scott 

spent several days last 
week with Mr. and Mrs. 
Robert Scott in Rich- 

mond, Va. Warren 

Academy, Inc. 

Admission Policy 
Warren Academy accepts ap- 

plications on a non-discrimina- 

tory basis. For further infor- 

mation, phone or write: 

Warren Academy, Inc. 
Box 676 

Warrenton, N. C. 27589 
Phone: 257-3556 

Cynthia Rieke And 

Robert Scott Marry 
Cynthia Lynn Rieke 

and Robert deFoe Scott, 
Jr. were married on 

Friday, December 30, at 
Belmont United 
Methodist Church in 

Nashville, Tenn. 
The Rev. Dr. Joe E. 

Pennel, Jr., senior 

minister, performed the 
ceremony. 
The bride, the 

daughter of the Rev. and 
Mrs. Thomas C. Rieke 
of Nashville, is the 

granddaughter of Mrs. 
Myrna C. Rieke and the 
late Maurice H. Rieke of 
Minneapolis, Minn, and 
of Mrs. Catherine M. 
Kallestad and the late 
Dr. Linus 0. Kallestad 
of Minneapolis. 
She attended Bethel 

College in St. Paul, 
Minn, and is a graduate 
of Emory University 
School of Business Ad- 
ministration in Atlanta, 
Ga. 

Scott is the son of Mr. 
and Mrs. Robert D. 
Scott of Richmond, Va. 
and the grandson of 
Mrs. Estelle W. Scott 
and the late Robert D. 
Scott of Warrenton. He 
is also the grandson of 
Mrs. Ethel P. Waltrip 
and the late Gurley L. 
Waltrip of Williams- 

burg, Va. 
He is a graduate of the 

University of Tennessee 
School of Architecture 
at Knoxville. 
Mrs. Elizabeth Hoist 

of Minneapolis, cousin 

of the bride, was the 

matron of honor and Mr. 

Scott was his son's best 

man. 

Bridal attendants 
were Miss Ann Scott of 

Richmond, sister of the 
groom; Mrs. Kristen 

Runge of Dickinson, 
North Dakota; and Ms. 
Shari Mason of Colum- 

bus, Ohio." 
Groomsmen were 

Philip Rieke of Nash- 

ville, brother of the 

bride; Linwood Waltrip 
of Richmond, cousin of 
the groom; Sam Tate of 

Knoxville, Tenn., and 

Marion Adamson of 

Nashville. 
The bride was escor- 

ted by her father and 
given in marriage by 
her parents. 
She wore a gown of 

white taffeta and Alen- 

Ruritan Club Meets 
The Afton-Elberon 

Run tan Club was host to 

the winter meeting and 
training school for of- 

ficers of Rocky Mount- 
Durham Ruritan 

Districts Zone Four last 

Thursday night, Jan. 12. 
Clubs involved in the 

training were Afton- 

Elberon, Aycock, Mid- 
dleburg, Norlina, 
Stovall, Wise-Paschall 

and Zeb Vance. 
There were 34 officers 

present for the dinner 

meeting. The Afton- 
Elberon club provided a 
meal of barbecue, stew, 
slaw, potatoes, hush 

puppies and cake. 
Zone Four Governor 

Wilson Sawyer was in 

charge of the meeting. 
He was assisted by out- 
going Zone Governor 

Ernest Ayscue. District 
officers attending the 

session were: Bill 

Parker, district gover- 
nor; Donald Denton, 
lieutenant governor; 
Dan Tharrington, 
district secretary; Ed 

Bryant, district 

treasurer; and past 
district governors Don- 
nie Perry and Leland 
Gottschalk. 
Gottschalk is the 

current president of the 
Afton-Elberon club. 

Birth 
Mr. and Mrs. J 

Haynes announce the 
birth of their daughter, 
Hollie Marie, on Jan. 13 
at Maria Parham 

Hospital. 
The infant weighed 8 

pounds, 9 ounces. 
The Hayneses also 

have a two-and-a-half 

year old son, Brian. 

Mrs. Haynes is the 
former Betsy Peoples of 
Afton-Elbe.on 
Maternal grandpar- 

ents are Mr. and Mrs. J. 

L. Peoples of Warren- 
ton. 
Paternal grandpar- 

ents1 are Mr. and Mrs. 

Grady Haynes, Jr. of 

Warrenton. 

con lace with a yoke of 
English net and lace. 
The gown was designed 
with a bodice of lace and 
seed pearls, a dropped 
waistline, and taffeta 

bishop sleeves with wide 
cuffs of Alencon lace. 

The full taffeta shirt 

featured a scalloped 
hemline with each 

scallop caught with an 
applique of lace and 

dainty English net 

rosettes. The skirt fell 

into a full length chapel 
train. 
The bride's waist- 

length veil carried 

scallops and rosettes 

identical to those on the 

gown. 
A program ot weatung 

music was provided by 
Albin Whitworth of 

Wilmore, Ky., organist 
and uncle of the bride; 
Mrs. Jane Winberg of 

Big I^ake, Minn., pianist 
and aunt of the bride; 
Keith Winberg of Big 
Lake, trumpeter and 

cousin of the bride; Miss 
Catherine Johnson of 

Philadelphia, Pa., 
flutist and cousin of the 

bride; and Mrs. Sandra 
Johnson of 

Philadelphia, Pa., 
vocalist and aunt of the 

bride. 

Reception 
A reception was given 

at the church by the 

Jesse Rustin Sunday 
School class. Mrs. Jgck 
Rogers, Mrs. James 

Barrick, and Mrs. Pratt 

Burroughs served as 

hostesses. 

Following their wed- 

ding trip to Warm 

Springs, Va., the couple 
will reside in Richmond. 
After-Rehearsal Dinner 
An after-rehearsal 

dinner at Miss Daisy's 
Restaurant in Nashville 
was hosted by the 

parents of the groom, 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert 

Scott, at 7:30 p.m. on 
'December 29. Guests in- 

cluded the wedding par- 
ty and immediate 

family members and 
out-of-town relatives 
and guests. 

Warren Plaza News 
By MARTHA PAGE 
We have made it 

through another week in 
spite of the ice and the 
cold weather. It has kept 
us all inside and several 
of the residents have the 

sniffles, but most of us 
have tolerated it well. 
Tempers get a little 

bit on edge when 

everyone has to stay in- 
side all the time, but 

playing some games 
and putting the record 
player out in the hall 
and having a dance 

helped to make 

everyone feel better. 
Our residents really do 
enjoy music of any kind. 
It makes everyone feel 
better when we play 
records for them. 
A group from South 

Henderson Church of 
God brought a guitar 
player and singers with 
them Sunday when they 

Mrs. Mary White 

Entertains Class 

The V. L. Pendleton 
Philathea Class of the 
Warrenton Baptist 
Church met in the home 
of Mrs. Mary White on 
Jan. 10 at 8 p. m. Mrs. 
Louis Hutton and Mrs. 
Ruth Reams were co- 

hostesses. 
Mrs. Jack Grove, 

president, presided. 
The devotional period 

was conducted by Miss 
Virgie Duke. 
After the various 

committee reports were 
presented, Mrs. Mary 
White gave a program 
consisting of thoughts 
for everyday living 
taken from "A Fence of 
Trust" by Mary Fran- 
ces Butts. Well-known 

quotes from Phillips 
Brooks, Charles 

Kingley, William Chan- 
ning, Tennyson, 
Longfellow and others 
were used. 
The meeting was 

closed with prayer by 
Mrs. Groves. 

During the fellowship 
period, Mrs. White ser- 
ved pineapple cake, 
spiced tea and cheese 
wafers to the eight 
members present. 

came to hold our church 
service and everyone 
enjoyed thera so much. 
We are very thankful for 
this group. They have 
been coming each Sun- 
day afternoon for 
almost two years and 
the residents really do 
look forward to their 
visit each week. 
Several of our 

residents have had 
visitors this week. They 
are: Ernest Pauley, 
Grant Scarborough, 
Edgar Bullock, Dora 

Collier, Mina Reid, 
Pearl Bobbitt, Norman 
Reed, Mollie Dye, 
Louise Kearney, Joe 
and Maude Radford, 
Tillman Mathes, Bur- 
nice Roberson, James 
Brodie, Joseph Ayscue, 
Francis Green, Otis 
Shearin and Walter 
Rich. 

I wish it were possible 
for all of our residents to 
have visitors on a 

regular basis, but some 
of them do not have 
families or have 
families that simply 
can't be bothered. We 
now have a lot of young 
people living with us and 
these people, especially, 
need some family con- 
tact. It's sad enough 
that they would need to 
be in a rest home, but 
even sadder when they 
are put here and their 
families don't even 

come to visit. Some of 
them don't even get 
mail from home. 

Announce Birth 

Mr. and Mrs. Leon 

Edmonds of Zebulon an- 
nounce the birth of a 

baby girl, Amy Nicole, 
on Jan. 4 in Rex Hospital 
in Raleigh. 
The infant weighed 6 

pounds, 13 ounces. 
The maternal grand- 

mother is Mrs. Gracie 
Tuck and the paternal 
grandmother is Mrs. 
Olive Edmonds. 
Mrs. Edmonds is the 

former Patricia Munn of 

Warrenton. 
The Edmonds have 

another daughter, 
Sharon Lynn, who is 
three years old. 

We have a new supers j 
visor on our administra- 
tive staff, Mrs. Ruby 
Clary, who will now be 
handling the medicine 

and all of the contact 

with local medical per- 
sonnel. Ruby has been 
with us for more than 

three years and we are 

glad to welcome her to 
the administrative staff. 

Mrs. Hortense Long 
took over as assistant 

manager when Mrs. 

Callie Terry left to go to 
Chocowinity to manage 
another nome for our 

company, so we have a 

complete new staff of 

administrative person- 
nel. These ladies are 

both very capable and 
can handle any situation 
when I am not here. 

Till next week, God 
bless. 

Principal: "Why did you 
mark this student's paper 
101 percent?" 
Teacher: "He answered one 
question we didn't ask." 


